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After greeting the young people in Italian, French and Polish, the Pope also had a few words in
English for those in Paul VI Auditorium:

| would like to greet the Salesian Sisters from countries on every continent, here in Rome to begin
a course of permanent formation. Dear sisters: may the Blessed Virgin Mary accompany you in
this new experience so that, as you meditate in your hearts on the things of God, you may be
strengthened in your religious consecration and mission. The Church needs your witness and your
special charism. Upon all of you and your families | invoke God's blessings!
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